
 

 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

I have the pleasure to invite you to the 10th International Conference on Materials 

Science and Technologies – RoMat 2024 which will be held in Bucharest (Romania) 

from November 14th to November 16th, 2024. 

The conference continues the tradition of successful conferences organized every 

two years by the Faculty Materials Science and Engineering from National University 

of Science and Technology Politehnica Bucharest with the support of national and 

international scientific community on materials science and engineering. The 

participants will have the opportunity to follow the latest technological developments, 

novel materials, designs, and products, as well as find different job opportunities 

related to materials engineering, that will be presented by the companies from 

different industrial fields, research institutes and other institutions, during MATERIAL 

FEST 2024. 

RoMAT 2024 is an opportunity for the worldwide materials science and engineering 

community to share their recent achievements, to emphasize the relevance of 

materials engineering for different industrial fields, and to provide a forum for 

academic scientists, young students and industrial representatives to meet and 

exchange valuable experiences. 

We look forward to seeing you all in Bucharest! 

 

Yours sincerely, Iulian Antoniac 

In the name of ROMAT 2024 Steering Committee 


